Present: Anne Beamer, Chair; Wanda Pinion, Vice-Chair; Julia Delacroix, Secretary, Zachary Hill, General Registrar; Randy Shinault, Deputy Registrar.

At 9:35 a.m. on November 13, 2024, Mrs. Pinion motioned the meeting into session for the purpose of review of provisional ballots for the November 5, 2024 election. Mrs. Beamer seconded, and the meeting began.

The Board reviewed provisional ballots materials for Bridle Creek, Flatridge, Grant, Mouth of Wilson, Mount Rogers, Rugby, Troutdale, Comer's Rock, Elk Creek, Independence, Baywood, Fairview, Fries, Providence, and Oldtown precincts.

The board reviewed the CAP (Central Absentee Precinct) provisional ballots.

For each district, provisional ballots were opened, determinations made, and ballots counted. The Provisional Statement of Results was certified and completed.

At 11:25, Ms. Delacroix motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mrs. Beamer and approved unanimously.

The Board will next meet for audit at 10 a.m. on November 20, 2024.

Respectfully Submitted,

Julia Délacroix. Secretary

Anne Beamer, Chair

Wanda Pinion, Vice Chair